
   

        

       

      

 

              
               

             

             
               

                
               

 

               
          

     

 

    

 

  
      

 

   
  

   
 

 
  

 

 

HUNTINGDONSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS PERIOD ENDED 31 MARCH 2022 

The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the audit of the accounts for Huntingdonshire District Council 
for the period ended 31 March 2022 has been concluded. An unqualified audit opinion was 
given on the Statement of Accounts and the final certificates have been received. 

The Statement of Accounts and External Auditors’ Report are available for inspection by 
appointment, by any Local Government Elector for the area of the Council, at the address 
below. Copies will be provided to any local elector on request, on payment of a reasonable 
fee. Any interested local government elector should write to the Finance team at the address 
below. 

In addition, full copies of the Statement of Accounts and the External Auditors’ Report have 
been made available for inspection on the Authority’s website at: 

Budget and Spending - Huntingdonshire.gov.uk 

Dated: 26 April 2024 

Karen Sutton 
Director of Finance and Corporate Resources 

Huntingdonshire District Council 
Pathfinder House 
St. Mary’s Street 
Huntingdon 
Cambs 
PE29 3TN 


